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Committee News 
Pasta Night 
Need a night off from cooking?  Join us for a family-friendly spaghetti 
dinner at Lord Roberts Community Centre on Wednesday, February 
12, 2025.  Tickets $20 pp. for 6:00 p.m. or 7:30 p.m. seatings. 
Supporter tickets $10 (non-attendees). All funds raised will go to 
support the 2025 Grant Park Safe Grad. 

If you would like to volunteer at the Pasta Night or can donate 
desserts for our bake table, please contact 
GPSafeGradCommittee@gmail.com 

Tickets are available now through Ms. J. Cuddy. 

Events 
Don’t miss out 

Spaghetti Dinner (Feb 12) 

50/50 Raffle (Feb) 

Boston Booster (March) 

Mandatory Parent info night (March)  

Wine Raffle (April) 

Sarah G, Olivia H. (Co-chairs, Students) 
Janelle Wood (Chair, Parents)  
Jenn Cuddy (GP School Liaison) 



 

 

Opportunities to 
support! 

 

 

Sponsors 
We are looking for Platinum ($1000+), 
Gold ($500+), Silver ($250), Bronze 
($100+) and supporter ($50+) level 
business and community sponsors.  

Sponsors will receive tax receipts 
and recognition at Grad.  If you 
know of businesses or individuals in 
our community willing to help support 
GP grad and be recognized for their 
support email us at: 
  

GPSafeGradCommittee@gmail.com 

 

 

Can & Bottle Drive 
Save your refundable beer and malt-
based beverage empties for our 
grads. Opportunities for collection or 
drop-off will be provided at upcoming 
fundraising events. 

Social Media 

For the latest updates and other 
activities of the Grad Committee, 
including dates of meetings and 
fundraising events, make sure you 
follow us on social media 

@gpgrad_2025 

When is Grad? 

● June 23, 2025 (Banquet and Safe 
Grad) 

 Victoria Inn and Convention Centre 
 1808 Wellington Avenue 
 
● June 26, 2025 (Convocation; 

details from School) 

 

 If you wish to receive a tax receipt for your personal donation 
over $10, please make cheques payable to Children’s 
Heritage Education Endowment Fund. Write “Safe Grad 2025” 
in the memo line.  Drop off to Ms. Boone in the Grant Park 
School Office 

 For Online donation, click here; choose Grant-Park General 
Fund and use the Notes section to indicate Safe Grad 2025.   




